
      LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, notice is hereby given that the Londonderry Town Council will hold a 

public hearing on the following item: 

 

The acceptance of grant funding from the NH DES Drinking & Groundwater Trust Fund to be 

applied to the Town’s purchase of land at 114 Pillsbury Road.    

 

The public hearing will occur on Monday, May 3, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Londonderry 

Town Hall, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH 03053.  

 

          Londonderry Town Council 

 


